
 
 

To: 
Pelham Fire Service 
177 Highway 20 west 
Fonthill ON, L0S 1E0 
 
From: 
JP Niagara Tulip Experience 
1934 Centre street, Ridgeville, ON 
Paula Boots 
Email: jpniagaratulipexp@gmail.com 

 
 

Event Notification; 

We hereby would like to inform Town off Pelham Fire service that we are hosting a “date-night” 
at our pick your own tulip field on May 11  and May 18  from 7pm till 10pm 

Our guests have to make reservations to attend this event, we will not accept walk -ups. There 
will be a limited amount off visitors of 60 couples- 120 people. 

The event is an evening picnic in our fenced in picnic area or tulip field. The guests will receive a 
picnic basket upon arrival fully prepared at Rockway vineyard. The basket will contain 1 bottle 
of wine a charcuterie box, 2 plastic glasses, utensils, napkins, 1 bunch of 20 tulips. 

The winery will deliver the picnic baskets to the farm after being prepared in their kitchen, we 
will hand out the baskets at the farm and give the bunch of tulips. 

The picnic will be supplied by Rockway Vineyards, 3290 Ninth Street, St. Catharines, ON L2R 6P7 

 Attached is the event permit from the town of Pelham. 

 

 

Regards, 

 

Paula Boots 
 

jpniagaratulipexp@gmail.com 
 

 


